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Dear Parents and Children, 
It has been lovely to see some of you this week, from a distance of 
course, whilst collecting work from school. I know it has been an   
incredibly stressful week following the announcement of schools       
potentially opening to reception, year 1 and year 6 pupils in June. I 
hope my letters have explained what we have put in place if the     
children do return to school should you decide to send them. Our 
main objective is to keep the children and staff as safe as possible, 
taking into consideration the size of classrooms, hand washing        
facilities, possible  movement of children as the enter and leave 
rooms we have had to set strict rules and boundaries. The children, 
should they return, have been placed into small groups to limit      
contact they have with others , including adults. It is not ideal and 
completely opposite to the ethos of our school but under the current 
circumstances this is what we have had to do to keep everyone safe. 
Unfortunately we will need to stick to the groupings we have          
organised for the reasons given above.  

          
Brighter Times Ahead 
Looking forward to September, my aim is 
when the children return, I would like them 
to return to their current class. I feel this 
would be good for their wellbeing after          

being out of school for so long. We will be able to support the      
children to transition into their new classes once they are settled back 
into school. I hope this will come as a comfort to the children and 
yourselves. Sadly, this  will not be possible for our current year 6    
children, however, we plan to hold a farewell party for them after 
school as soon as we are able to do so, following government    
guidelines. We will stay in touch with our year 6  families , you will 
not leave Wood Ley without being able to say 
goodbye to everyone.    

 
Contact us if you need support, we are here to 

help. 
 The school office will be open from                
Monday-Friday 8.30-3.30 ,  
Reminder—If you have requested a work pack, they will be available 
from the office each Monday.  


